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ACTING MAYOR 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

Linda Clark    (2021) 
mayorwaynelakes@gmail.com 

VILLAGE OFFICE/MAYOR 

937-459-4111 (leave message) 
 

COUNCIL MEMBERS 

Darren Anderson (2021)937-564-9382 

Joan Falknor       (2021)937-564-1402 

John Swindler     (2021)937-547-1466 

Rita Robinett          (2023)765-277-1412 

Troy Stewart        (2023)937-548-1579 

 
FISCAL OFFICER & ASSISTANT 

Carolyn Robinson 

Josh Miller    

 

ZONING 

Curtis Yount               937-547-7381  

REED’S GATEHOUSE 
                                   937-459-5002 

Carryout, Pizza, Bait Shop 
Fishing Passes 

COMMUNITY BLDG RENTAL 

Sherrie Stewart          937-548-1579 

                                    
GOLF CART INSPECTOR 

Jim Weaver                937-417-9215 
 

GAME WARDEN 

Jeff Wenning             937-372-5639  
 

DOG WARDEN           937-547-1645 
 

OHIO EPA HOTLINE 

                               1-800-282-9378  

                           or 1-614-224-0946 

 
DRUG TASK FORCE 

                                  937-548-4150  

(Kept confidential) 
 

SHERIFF            937-548-2020 

EMERGENCY           9 1 1  
 

NO SWIMMING IN  

ANY OF THE LAKES 

NO FEEDING OF WATERFOWL 

 

  
From the Desk of the Acting Mayor  

I don’t know about you, but I really have to stop and regroup. Growing up 

here in Darke County, there are activities my physical body says that it’s 

time to do!! I’m thinking about that Rotary Lemonade Shake up, Bowman’s 

tenderloin, Fiske fries, an Italian sausage sandwich, Martin’s strawberry 

lemonade, walking through the midway, spending $5 to get a handful of 

rings to toss on the brand new shiny multi-colored canes, walking through 

the hot and steamy coliseum to sign up for a drawing, looking for my new 

fall mum in the downstairs area surrounded by all of the beautiful exhibits, 

listening to the bands play at the gazebo, rushing to buy my tickets after 

work to watch the harness races with my family, taking my grandson in his 

stroller through the crowds, exploring through the brand new campers. So 

far 2020 has been the year to slow down and spend time with those that 

matter. Take a look at everything around us and decide what is most im-

portant. 

 HUGE thank you to: Dave George, Mike George, Dan Fox, Tommy Thomp-
son, Tim Wiedner, Adam Wicker, Troy Stewart, Darren Anderson and Mark 
McCown for volunteering their time to clean out the drain for Cucumber to 
Ess Lake. Currently council is working on a plan for a permanent fix. 

Alert!! Alert!! Income survey letters are currently showing up in your mail-
box!! Please mark the number of people in your current household and 
mark the box that indicates your current income. The results could possibly 
help our Village with grant opportunities for the next 5 years. This would 
include drain projects for lakes, roofing for the community building, roads 
being completely redone. 

Brice with Access Engineering and the Wayne Lakes Sewer committee con-
tinue work on the upcoming project. A projected date has been set to visit 
Christiansburg to view their current sewer system (5 years into their new 
system) and ask questions and gain knowledge that we can use going for-
ward.  Door hangers will be put on resident doors the end of this 
month.  They will be reviewing electric meters and tank sites on each prop-
erty. 

Friendly reminder!!! Trash containers provided by the Darke County Park 
district grant are to be used for the public use while fishing in our lakes. 
These containers are NOT for personal trash dumping!  Please dispose of 
fish scraps and bait in zip lock bags prior to putting in our trash containers. 

       (Continued on page 2) 
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August  2020 
  Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

16 17     
 

18 

 

19 

Village Office  

Hrs. 4-6 pm 

20 
          

 

21   
 

22     
Village Office Hrs. 

 8-10 am 

 

23 

              

24 25 26  
Village Office  

Hrs. 4-6 pm 

27 28 

 

29  Neave Twp.     

 Transfer Station Trash 
8am to Noon  

Village Office Hrs.  
 8-10 am 

 
30  

 

31      

September  2020 

 Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 2   Village Office              

      Hrs. 4-6 pm 

FoWL 7pm 
Community Bldg 

 

3 4 5 

Village Office 

Hrs. 8-10 am 

6 

 

 

 

7 8 
 

9    
Village Office 

Hrs. 4-6 pm 

 

 

 

 

10 11 12     Neave Twp. 
Transfer Station Trash 

8am to Noon 

Village Office 
Hrs.  8-10 am 

8 

 

13 14   Council Mtg. 

7:00 pm 

Village Office 
(Covid19 Restrictions 

Apply) 

 

15 16 
Village Office 

Hrs. 4-6 pm 

17 18 19     
Village Office 

Hrs. 8-10 am 

20 21   
 

 

22 

 
22 

   Village Office 
Hrs. 4-6 pm  

 

 

 

24 

 

25 
 

26    Neave Twp. 

Transfer Station Trash 
8am to Noon 

Village Office 
Hrs.  8-10 am 

 27 

 

28 

   

  

 
 

29 

 

30 

Village Office 

 Hrs. 4-6 pm 

   The Village of Wayne Lakes 
100 Community Dr. Greenville, OH 45331 

(937)459-4111 

    

   (Continued from page. Mayor)  
Next council meeting Monday, Sept. 14, 7:00pm in the council meeting room. Due to Covid 19 re-
strictions, we will plan to have an open meeting at the Village office.  We are limited to seating capacity. 
The number of attendees will be monitored for this meeting to comply with restrictions. Please notify 
me prior to the next meeting with any special requests to speak. 

In closing, for Covid-19 updates and prevention tips please refer to the website 
https://www.cdc.gov>coronavirus. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Linda Clark   Acting Mayor, President of Council 

mayorwaynelakes@gmail.com 
Village of Wayne Lakes Website:    https://villageofwaynelakes.com/ 

 

           
 

Darke County Solid Waste Management District CAP & LID COLLECTION HAS BEEN TEMPORARILY DISCONTINUED!!!  

Due to the fire at Green Tree Plastics, they will discontinue taking caps until they find another alternative or until Green Tree can accept caps 

again. Please do not drop caps off on West Drive until further notice.  Thank you, Karen 
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https://villageofwaynelakes.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Darke-County-Solid-Waste-Management-District-298287352490/?__tn__=kCH-R&eid=ARDNL58gE9agiRHgFXOZJ5P986MVR4c3wKpazgMjPP8Vr2n9X5X0F9ATqnjZ_jP65JA3zXycV8kGXpuD&hc_ref=ARQiD0c4LHuWNU-uJpdf8Jx7mQkI5xGASHQ3-AXvVMWB6-GNihQ-KK5Ipfwc2I5yrFE&fref=nf&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDOQDwfYoEb4bhjg4ymvNSXsMp4VhyDLwAGpPF30Wyl9aS6BG9e0pJsB6ej_95qPnbTElUWW3lD4slFk-TCzEdl-77NKNavj6xVzXsFPqmh8o7DAVMwjm2kghLi-WYeLg5L2SMIoixoSdieYdz0VkHEe1wHFmUnDaY_dM6ygpcN_nLqR5ppyxfPAHZU1XZ_WYaBsg-mlv1tCYufEF6t9bNzNHNDVqaWVarjr-5tz5p_fGjB5wlJGc6W8C1V5L8J-pI9wZEu665Ggq64U1YlqagfkzhESVYo8Y2sv-sfSES7MvC2n-o3dHdgUb83slDHr71zLligMufm8ys46-f6kWppne9pBjVFV8Fy7LyyY51PxBM8XbLevqGEetyqVxsVuUdt5TZW9sP5yiWsakanyPdDZywume8bjWB52NMWTD_oZ7pzmgfDxqUV9p7fCf2J-727eHwH3U_6wgAavbMqOe_aRBJQckUSEBkaGeHZlbJ51Q
mailto:awicker82@ymail.com

